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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are really looking forward to the Summer Fun Day taking place on Saturday 7th  June, 11am-2pm. 

The Summer Fun Day is one of our main fundraising events of the year. There will be so many fun things 
going on: inflatables, a range of games, silent disco and refreshments (including fish, chips, pizza and ice 
cream). 

In order to make the Summer Fun Day a success, we need helpers to man our range of stalls. We only ask 
for your help for one hour a year, so please sign up to help sell refreshments, run a tombola or host a fete 
game here: https://volunteersignup.org/PCRML  

On Friday 6th June, there will be a non-uniform day. We are asking for a suggested donation of cake (either 
homemade or shop-bought), a bottle of wine or a large pack of sweets. BPA Bees members will be 
collecting these at drop off under the KS1 canopy that morning. If you are bringing homemade cakes, 
please provide an ingredient list and, if you would like your container back, please make sure it is labelled 
with your child’s name and class. Please remember all cakes must be nut free. 

We are also looking for donations of children/adult tombola prizes. These can be left in our green bucket 
outside the school office. 

We are pleased to confirm the schedule of the performances during the Summer Fun Day: 

11.30am – KS1 & KS2 Choirs 

12.15pm – Country Dancing 

1pm – Y3 Ukulele 

Finally, raffle tickets will be coming home in book bags next week. We have some brilliant prizes, including 
tickets to many local attractions, a pamper party for 6 people and goody bags from local businesses. Please 
return your completed raffle ticket stubs and monies to the school office by Friday 6th June. Raffle tickets 
will also be available to buy from the BPA Bees hub during the Summer Fun Day. 

We hope you will all come and join us, and we really hope you enjoy yourselves! 

Kind regards, 

 

The BPA Bees 
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